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From: Peter Ware
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Re-naming of McMillan
Date: Tuesday, 15 May 2018 7:19:00 AM

The Committee for Drouin wishes to support the submission by Cr Keith Cook, outlined in
objection 289, that the division of McMillan be renamed 'Sutcliffe'.
Peter Ware
Sec Committee for Drouin


